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Ordinance 2019-05; An Ordinance Authorizing A Memorandum Of Agreement
And Cooperative Sale And Exchange Of Interests In Lands With The State Of
Alaska Department Of Transportation And Public Facilities Regarding Certain
Borough And State Maintained Roads

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Planning Commission reviewed the subject Ordinance during their
regularly scheduled February 25, 2019 meeting.

A motion passed by unanimous consent to recommend approval of Ordinance 2019-05,
authorizing a memorandum of agreement for the sale and exchange of the lands with the State
of Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities.

In the Ordinance, please make the following amendment to the last WHEREAS statement:

WHEREAS, the Planning Commission at its regularly scheduled meeting of February
25, 2019, reviewed this ordinance and recommended approval by unanimous
consent.

Attached are the unapproved minutes of the subject portion of the meeting.






